
 

 

 

YAY! 

Homeless Cats and Kittens Thank You! 

Thanks to your donations and support 

we have been able to provide over 750 

spay and neuters and found loving 

homes for over 500 cats and kittens.   

 

 Town Cats, Inc. 
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      “Saving Homeless Kitties” 
 

Sponsors and Donors  
We appreciate your Support 
…………………………Thank You! 
 

Maddie’s Fund 
 

On Shore Foundation 
 

I Am Joy Foundation 
 

Ocean Pines Farmer’s Market 
 

PetSmart Charities 

 
Come Visit Us 
 

PetSmart  Adoption Center in 
Berlin next to Home Depot 
Open everyday……………………….. 
Monday through Saturday …….. 
……………………………...9 AM– 9PM 
Sunday……………….….10 AM-6PM 
 

Farmer’s Market Ocean Pines 
Most Saturday’s ….… 8AM – 1PM 
 ...................... Weather permitting 
 

Ocean City Convention Center 
Autumn Home and Condo Show 
Saturday, October 287h 
……………………….10:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Sunday, October 28thth 
……………………….10:30 am – 4:30 pm 
 

Ocean City Convention Center  
Holiday Shopper’s Fair 
Friday, November 23rd 
……………………….10:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Saturday, November 24th 
……………………….10:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Sunday, November 25h 
……………………….10:30 am – 4:30 pm 

Fall 2018 

Beginning our 20h Year 
Of  

Trap/Neuter/Return  
Town Cats Team 

Chris………………... 610-716-3704 
 Adoptions/Spay Neuter 
Nancy…………..….. 410-973-1544 
 Donations 
Karen…………..….. 443-366-7699 
 Volunteers 
 

    P.O. Box 1405       Ocean Pines, MD 21811   

www.towncats.net 
 

Volunteers Desperately 
Needed 

 

 2 HOURS  saves lives!!  
 

The homeless cats and kittens at 
the PetSmart Adoption Center 
need someone to provide love and 
care for them as they wait for their 
forever home.  Volunteers are 
asked to complete 2 hour shifts 
where they are responsible for  
cleaning cat cages, refreshing the 
food and water bowls, and playing 
with the kittens in the meet and 
greet room.  Often times  this at-
tracts would be adopters that also 
want to interact with the cats and 
kittens and hopefully they will 
want to adopt a kitten or two.  
 

And  this is how we save lives!! 
 

Other volunteers are needed to 
foster cats and kittens until space 
becomes available at the adoption 
center, transporting cats and kit-
tens for spay/neuter clinics, 
events and fundraising.  There is 
something for everyone!  
 

Call  Peggy 856-296-3953 
peggis71@gmail.com 

 

  

 

With Your Help Anything is 
 Possible. 

Remember Sailor,  starving,  with 
painfully matted fur, declawed and 
alone outside.  It’s hard to imagine 
that sweet Sailor was once 
someone’s pet  who was left behind 
as her family moved away. Sadly 
this same thing happens on a daily 
basis, forgotten by their family and 
ignored by those who see them as 
just another stray cat.   

 
 
 
 

Lucky for Sailor a kind hearted per-
son came to her rescue and called 
Town Cats for help.  Our volunteers 
work everyday to rescue these 
abandoned and thrown away  cats. 
Town Cats strives to reduce the 
homeless cat population through 
spay and neuter services and plac-
ing cats and kittens into loving 
adoptive homes.  Please make your 
tax deductible donation today  to 
help us help them!  Join us to give 
the voiceless a second chance! 

Do you have a business or store front? 
Town Cats is looking for public locations 
to  place a few  cash donation boxes.  
The monies received from the cash box-
es goes directly to supporting our mis-
sion. If you know of a location for plac-
ing one of  our donation boxes; please 
contact Nancy at 410-973-1544.   
Thanks so much! 



Low Cost Spay/Neuter 
Options are available. 

 

Have you been feeding the neighborhood 
cats only to find that there seem to be 
more and more of them depending on 
you for their next meal?  

We can help! 
Town Cats has partnered with two spay 
neuter clinics that offer us a reduced price 
of $45 for the spay or neuter, rabies shot, 
distemper shot and flea treatment. If oth-
er medical issues are discovered there will 
be an additional fee to cover those costs. 
Volunteers transport the felines to the 
clinic several times a month.  The 
transport meeting location for drop off is 
at 7:20 AM in the Walgreens parking lot in 
Ocean Pines off of Cathell Road. 
Returning cats can be expected later that 
evening around 7PM. 
Scheduling is by appointment only.  Please 
be patient as we are limited to the num-
ber of cats we are able to send to clinic. 
We are always looking for volunteers to 
help transport needy cats to clinics on 
Tuesday and/or Thursday mornings.  Just 
2 hours of your time saves lives!! 

Please call Chris for details! 
610-716-3704 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Send your tax deductible donation to: 
Town Cats 

 

P.O. Box 1405 
 

Ocean Pines, MD  21811 
 

 www.Towncats.net/donate 
 

www.facebook.com/towncatsofoceancity 

 

 Town Cats, Inc. 
 

Fall 2018 

 

Last Chance!   
"Don’t miss your chance to purchase 
raffle tickets for the 2018 Martha 
Wheeler Town Cat Quilt. This year’s 
quilt entitled “Welcome, Friends”  is 
the final quilt that Martha is crafting to 
help support our rescue work. Martha 
has worked tirelessly for 18 years fash-
ioning each one by hand to create a 
beautiful, one-of-a-kind piece. This 
year’s quilt measures about 35 inches 
wide by 36 inches long. It features a 
peaceful center scape showing three 
cats lounging under a bird feeder with 
a bird bringing a heart “peace” offering 
to the scene. The background includes 
six puffy flowers with green foliage, a 
watering can embellished with a heart, 
and even a spider web hiding under the 
bird feeder. All are displayed on a 
creamy background framed in Li-
lac. Surrounding this lovely scene is a 
frame of hearts and puffy flowers in 
shades of blue, light blue, and purple 
on a cream background enhanced by 
traditional quilting squares in each cor-
ner. Martha also used dark blue fram-
ing and more traditional quilting block 
patterns to border the edges. Martha 
has decided to “retire” from her work 
with us to spend more time with her 
family. Town Cats would like to express 
our sincerest appreciation for all of 
your hours volunteered and gifts 
throughout the years. Best wishes for 
many happy years to come with your 
grandchildren!"  

 
 

 
 

 

Why LIKE Us on Facebook.com/towncatsofoceancity   - You can help us to win grants… thereby increasing our life-
saving capacity! Please Like and Share with all of your friends and please ask them to do the same.    

More Likes=More Grant Opportunities 
 

 
 

When Town Cats rescues unsocial-
ized or feral cats from an unsafe situ-
ation, we have to consider non-
traditional adoption placement.  
These cats are healthy, sterilized, 
vaccinated, and in need of a new 
rural outdoor home, such as a barn, 
stable, garage, warehouse or vine-
yard.  When you bring the new cats 
home, they will need to be confined 
to an escape-proof room or enclo-
sure like a tack room, garage, coop, 
or XXL dog crate for 3-4 weeks while 
they acclimate to their new sur-
roundings. You will feed/water and 
clean the litter pan daily during the 
confinement period. After this peri-
od of confinement, the cats will usu-
ally accept their new home and may 
be released. You will continue to 
provide daily food and water and 
allow them access to shelter such as 
your barn or garage.  For more infor-
mation please go to  http://
towncats.net/barn-cats and com-
plete the on line application. 

Get Your Quilt Raffle Tickets Today! 
Tickets are $2 each or 7 tickets for $10.  
The drawing will be held Thanksgiving 
weekend at the end of the Holiday Shop-
per’s Fair.  You can enter your ticket by 
returning a check for the number of de-
sired tickets to Town Cats or donate on 
line at www.towncats.net/donate. 
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